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Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 

Vice-présidente des Affaires réglementaires 
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27 September 2013 by Email 

Marc Dupuis 
Director General 
Engineering, Planning and Standards Branch 
Industry Canada 
235 Queen Street        
Ottawa, ON K1A 0H5   
 
Dear Mr. Dupuis: 
 
 
Subject: Canada Gazette, Part I, 29 June 2013, Vol. 147, No. 26 - Notice No. SMSE-004-

13, Consultation on Proposed Revisions to the Canadian Table of Frequency - 
Allocations, MTS Inc. and Allstream Inc. 

 

1. MTS Inc. (MTS) on behalf of itself and Allstream Inc. (Allstream) is in receipt of Canada 

Gazette, Part I, 29 June 2013, Vol. 147, No. 26 - Notice No. SMSE-004-13, Consultation 

on Proposed Revisions to the Canadian Table of Frequency Allocations.   

2. In SMSE-004-13, Industry Canada has proposed revisions to the Canadian Table of 

Frequency Allocations, taking into account the results of the 2012 World 

Radiocommunication Conference (WRC-12) and other domestic requirements.  

3. MTS and Allstream have reviewed the proposed revisions and have no objections to the 

proposed changes or further comments at this time.   

Sincerely,   
 

  
For Teresa Griffin-Muir 
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